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CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT
CO-CHAIR, CERTIFICATION REVIEW BOARD
SUBJECT: Results of Certification Review Board

The Project Management Career Development Program (PMCDP) Certification Review
Board (CRB) convened on January 19, 2007, to consider PMCDP certification for persons
with IT project management experience.

The CRB has discussed the issue of using Information Technology (IT) project management
experience to qualify for PMCDP certification. The CRB has decided that it will not accept a
certification application based on IT experience because:

. The PMCDP CRB responsibility is to review and certify Federal Project
Director’s in support of the Department’s construction, experimental equipment,
environmental management, and capital assets.

o The IT project manager certification program managed by the Office of Chief
Information Officer (CIO) is responsible for the review and certification for IT

projects.

Based upon the foregoing CRB policy decision, persons with IT experience pursuing
certification should be referred to the CIO.

If additional information is needed, please contact Rose Jordan at (202) 586-3020 or Wanda
Chambers Steinberg at (202) 586-8114.
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